
 

Johnny Lombardi P.S 2024 Newsletter 

 

Welcome Back Families & Welcome 
New Families 

I would like to take this opportunity to officially welcome all our new families and welcome back all our 
families and children back to the Before & After school program at Johnny Lombardi PS. I hope that 
everyone’s first month back at school was exciting, fun & a success! I look forward in sharing this new  
school year together. 
 
REMINDERS : 
Please note that if your child (ren) are going 
 to be absent or sick it is important to contact 
 our before & after school program. Fun on 
 the run supervisor needs to be notified prior  
to 2:00 pm that day. If you have any questions or  
concerns do not hesitate to contact me between  
the hours of 9:00am and 6:30pm. After 6:30 pm 
 kindly send an email.  

 

  

                      Important Information  

                       Hours of Operation:  
                          Monday-Friday:   
                          7:00am-7:50am  
                         2:30pm-6:30pm 

                           Supervisor : Lisamarie Brito  
                      Phone Number : 416-816-5018 
             ON SITE : MONDAY, TUESDAY & FRIDAY 
                                    Supervisor email : 
Supervisor.johnnylombardi@funontheruncentre.com 
 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                                                                             

 

         

P.A Day’s will be hosted by Fun on the Run at     
      Johnny Lombardi for the following dates :  

 Monday October 21st, 2024 
 Friday November 15th, 2024 
 Friday January 17th, 2025 
 Friday January 31st, 2025 
 Monday June 9th, 2025 
 Friday June 27th, 2025 

Price : $22.68 if under the age of 6 (CWELCC) 
Price : $48 if child is over the age of 6 
Camp Shirt Fee : $15 (needed for off-site 
excursions) – if already purchased from summer camp, it 
is not needed to purchase again. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that Johnny Lombardi P.S. 
is a nut free environment. There are 

many children with anaphylactic 
allergies. This is especially important 

as Halloween is approaching and 
children will be bringing certain treats 

as a snack. 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay Connected : 

   @Funontherunfamilies 

Head Office Information 

 260 Regina Rd Vaughan, ON L4L 8P8 

 W: https://www.funontherunchildcare.com 

T: 905-265-7458  

E: johnnylombardi@funontheruncentre.com 



          

 


